To: Pasco County Supervisor of Elections
From: Adrianne G. Wilson

Re: Withdrawal from 2020 Ballet

Date: October 1, 2019

I, Adrianne G. Wilson, am submitting this letter to request that my name be withdrawn from the
2020 ballet for District 2 school board member. I do not wish to pursue running for this elected

position.

Warm Regards,

Adrianne G. Wilson
Adrianne G. Wilson

Dr.adriannewilson@gmail.com
- (813) 205-4723




